
To whom it may concern, 
  
I am writing to tell of my concern if the framework for the above course is changed. I think it 
is most important that Maternal and Child Health Nurses have a midwifery background to 
adequately service Victorian famillies. Without this they may not have appropiate training 
and background to deal with mother-baby issues.  
  
I would also not be able to study this course without the assistance of a Commonwealth 
Supportrd Place at the University. 
  
Regards, 
  
Wendy Gregory 
Maternal and Child Health Student. 
 


